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FMLA language needs to be more specific about how much and how specific medical information is required to be
shared.  For instance, the individuals reviewing FMLA paperwork on the employer side are never medical
professionals.  They require an extensive amount of paperwork and information and often require employees to
release their entire medical record to the employer.  The FMLA reviewer then gets to chose what information they
would like to share with the supervisors under very vague “need to know” guidelines.  For example, my employer
required actual surgical records to certify my leave.  Did they need that information after they were supplied with
written documentation if the name, type, and date of my surgery?  And then discharge paperwork from the hospital
again certifying what surgery I had and when it took place and how long I was in the hospital.  Did they need the
surgical record? Absolutely not.  But the current language of FMLA protects the employer, not the employee and
strips all privacy from the employee.  This needs changed.
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